
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st October,2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As we are now over a month back at school, I would like to thank you for all 

your support and cooperation with the arrangements for dropping and collecting 

your children to school each day. It has worked extremely well and has enabled 

us to ensure that social distancing takes place. 

 

From Monday next, October 5th we will now revert back to our usual opening 

times. Gates will open at 8.40 and pupils will continue to go directly to their 

classrooms where their teachers will greet them. 

 

It you’re late for school, please bring your child to Loretta’s office and she will 

accompany him/her to the class. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Ken Foley (Principal) 

 

 

 

 


